
El Paso Education Initiative, Inc. 
Howard Burnham Elementary School * DaVinci School for Science & the Arts * Vista Del Futuro Elementary School 

7310 Bishop Flores Drive  •  El Paso, TX  79912 

(915) 584-4024  •  Fax:  (915) 581-8940 
 

 

Intent to Return 

 

Dear Employee, 

 

El Paso Education Initiative, Inc. is in the process of planning our staffing needs for the 2018 – 2019 school 

year. Please sign the following form and return it to Dr. Gonzales by April 30, 2018, so that we will know what 

your intent is for the coming school year. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Joe E. Gonzales 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

I, ______________________, intend to return for the 2018 – 2019 school year as an employee.  

 

I, _________________________, do not intend to return for the 2018 – 2019 school year as an employee. 

 

 

 
___________________________________     ___________________________ 

Employee Signature       Date 

 

 

 

 

*NOTE:  This is not a contract.* 


